SITI expresses sorrow over passing of
Mr Paul Chow

The Secretary for Innovation, Technology and Industry, Professor Sun
Dong, today (June 2) expressed his deep sorrow over the passing of Mr Paul
Chow.

Professor Sun said, "Mr Chow was the Chairman of the Board of Directors
of Hong Kong Cyberport Management Company Limited from 2010 to 2016. He had
also served as a director of the Board, as well as a member of the Digital 21
Strategy Advisory Committee and its predecessor, the Information
Infrastructure Advisory Committee. Mr Chow had led Cyberport to fulfil its
public mission, committed to nurturing technology start-ups and talent and
laying a solid foundation for the long-term development of Cyberport. I thank
him for his exemplary contributions to the development of information,
technology and communications in Hong Kong.

"I extend my deepest condolences to Mr Chow's family."
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